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2020 TEMPORARY WATER TRANSFER UPDATE 

On August 17, 2020, State Water Resources Control Board Division of Water Rights approved the Georgetown 

Divide Public Utility District’s Petition for Temporary Change Involving the Transfer of up to 2,000 Acre-Feet of 

Water from Georgetown Divide Public Utility District to Westlands Water District. 

On August 19, 2020, the District begin the temporary water transfer.  The temporary water transfer is 

scheduled to continue between August 19 and September 23, 2020. 

Documents associated with the 2020 Temporary Water Transfer can be found on the District’s website at 

https://www.gd-pud.org/water-supply. 

For additional information please contact Adam Brown, Water Resources Manager at (530) 333-4356 ext. 110. 
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